
The Port District – Reconfigured 
Boat Trailer Parking at Veterans 
Park at Rivergate Boat Ramp

- Carrie Wilbur, CIP Project Manager, Parks



The Port St Lucie Community Redevelopment Agency and 
Parks and Recreation Department are proposing a 
reconfiguration of the parking lot at Veterans Park at Rivergate 
Boat Ramp to increase access to the St. Lucie River.



The Veterans 
Park at Rivergate 
Boat Ramp is 
located just 
north of SE Port 
St. Lucie Blvd 
and just west of 
SE Veterans 
Memorial 
Parkway. It 
provides direct 
access to the St. 
Lucie River.



Veterans Park at 
Rivergate Boat Ramp 
is the only 24-hour 
boat ramp within the 
city limits. Increasing 
the parking capacity 
would allow users 
increased access, 
particularly during 
high usage times 
such as holidays.



Currently there 
are 27 boat 
trailer parking 
spaces and 44 
car parking 
spaces.



The proposed 
plan would 
provide for 
additional boat 
trailer parking 
spaces.



FIND has 
provided 
funding for 
projects within 
the Port District 
to assist with 
overall 
connectivity to 
the North Fork of 
the St. Lucie 
River. 

• FY 2017/18 - $69,702 for Riverwalk Boardwalk Part 1 Construction

• FY 2018/19 - $400,000 for Riverwalk Boardwalk Extension Part 2

• FY 2019/20 - $400,000 for Riverwalk Park Boardwalk Extension 
Phase IIa 

• FY 2020/21 - $36,000 for Rivergate Canal Boat Ramp Dredging 
Phase I 

• FY 2021/22 - $235,850 for Boardwalk Under Port St. Lucie Blvd 
Bridge Phase IIb 

• FY 2022/23 - $225,100 for Boardwalk Under Port St. Lucie Blvd 
Bridge Phase IIb – Part2 

• FY 2023/24 - $400,000 for Upland Trails-River Boardwalk South 
Connection Phase I



Project Cost 
Estimate

Total Cost Match

Construction $360,000 $180,000

Total $360,000 $180,000

FIND W.A.P. 
Grant 
Application 
2024

Project 
Budgeted in the 
FY 2023-24 
Capital 
Improvement 
Plan



Timeline

Due Status

FY 2024-2025 WAP Grant Application April 1, 2024 Submitted

Resolution May 2024

Attorney Certification of Title

FIND District Board Presentations June 2024 City of PSL Staff to present

FIND Grant Awards October 1, 2024

Construction begins January 2025



Questions?
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